
Dear Ridgepoint School Community, 

I am thrilled to welcome you to the 2025-2026 school year! We have so much to look forward to 
as we embark on another year of learning and growth here at Ridgepoint. 

Our school is buzzing with excitement as we prepare for a year filled with enriching academic 
experiences and vibrant community events. I invite all families to join our Parent-Teacher 
Association (PTA) and participate in our upcoming events, including the family picnic in 
September, the fall carnival in October, Santa’s breakfast in December, and many more. These 
events not only foster a sense of community but also contribute to the vibrant spirit that makes 
Ridgepoint School so special. 

In our continued efforts to make Ridgepoint as safe as possible, over the summer our office was 
renovated to make it a single point entry. We now have a new entrance door into the office. The 
double doors leading into the school office area will be locked during school hours. All visitors 
must come through the office and show identification to receive a temporary badge which will 
allow them to be on campus.  

Academically, we continue to celebrate the progress our students make each year. I am pleased 
to share that our attendance rates and suspension rates have improved from the previous year, 
reflecting our collective commitment to student success and well-being. As we strive for 
continuous improvement, our dedicated teachers and staff play a pivotal role in guiding and 
inspiring our students toward academic and social success. Their hard work and dedication are 
truly commendable. 

At Ridgepoint, our foremost priority remains the well-being and growth of our students. We are 
dedicated to creating a positive and nurturing environment where every student can thrive 
academically, socially, and emotionally. Together with our outstanding staff, I am committed to 
ensuring that Ridgepoint School remains a place our entire community can be proud of. 

I am eagerly anticipating the opportunities and achievements that this school year will bring. 
Let’s work together to make it a memorable and successful year for all our students. 

Warm regards, 

Doug Emerson 
Principal 

 


